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Mail in voting is a pride of Oregon and makes voting here the most accessible to all. 

Mail in voting is particularly important for elderly and home bound people who should 

be allowed their right to vote but would be burdened, or not be able to participate, 

because they cannot travel. Additionally it gives our rural community members better 

access to voting when they might have to travel far. And finally, self employed 

people, who don't have the "luxury" of their job letting them have a day off to vote. 

This is a ridiculous proposal and we must protect Oregon as a state of ACCESSIBLE 

DEMOCRACY. 


